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Happy Thanksgiving

At the Annual Membership Meeting last month, we elected 2021-
2022 officers. Your officers this year are:
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Cindy Morrell, President

Allan Perry, Vice President and Social Committee Chair

David Brusick, Treasurer

Michelle Quamme, Secretary

Charlie Via, Member-at-Large and Grounds Maintenance
Chair

Carol DeZorzi agreed to continue as Architectural Review Chair.

A brief question and answer session was held after the meeting
for any members who wished to discuss changes to the CC&R's.

Deer Harvest
Deer harvest will continue through the end of hunting season with
the use of bow only. This harvest is authorized by the wildlife
authority.



Santa's Sleigh
Santa's sleigh will be at the neighborhood entrance this season.
Everyone is invited to contribute a festively decorated empty box
to fill the sleigh with gifts. Santa is expected in the neighborhood
at approximately 3PM on Saturday, December 18, courtesy of the
Bumpass Volunteer Fire Department. Photo opportunities are
welcome and donations will be gladly accepted.

Watch your inbox for emails from Allan Perry with details on future
social gatherings.

You just read issue #13 of JERDONE ISLANDER. You can also
browse the full archives of this newsletter.

You're currently logged in as JerdoneIslanderNewsletter, which is why you're not
being prompted to subscribe or upgrade or anything like that at the end of this post. 

Want to see what it looks like to everyone else? Try opening this page in a private or
incognito window! 

Want to edit this email? Click here.
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